
 

Circular No.24/2024-25          27th August 2024 

An educational field trip is an engaging off-campus activity designed to enhance learning through 

excitement and adventure. A carefully organized trip can effectively introduce students to new skills 

and concepts. To offer genuine, hands-on learning experiences where students can link classroom 

lessons to real-world applications, consider a visit to a Sudha Car Museum. 

The Trip details are given below for your reference: 

Please take note of the following details regarding the upcoming educational field trip: 

1. Students are required to come dressed in their neat school uniforms. 

2. There is no need for students to bring books on the day of the field trip. 

3. The trip will take place during school hours. If there are any changes to the schedule or if the 

trip extends beyond the usual time, we will inform you in advance. 

4. Please send the field trip fee in cash (exact change) in an envelope with your child, and hand it 

over to the class teacher. Online and card payments will not be accepted. The deadline for 

payment is Friday, 30th August 2024. 

5. Students should carry an extra pair of clothes and a napkin for emergencies. 

6. Students should bring snacks and lunch. Preferably, pack a dry lunch that will be suitable for 

traveling. 

7. If your child has any health issues, please refrain from sending them to the trip. 

8. No refunds will be issued if a child or parent withdraws from the program, arrives late, or for 

any other reason. 

9. A hard copy of the consent form will be sent tomorrow, please submit the completed consent 

form along with the trip payment. 

Looking forward to an exciting trip! 

 

Principal 

Grade Tour Day & Date Destination 

Covered 

Timing Travelling 

Mode 

Field Trip 

Expenses 

PPI-II  Wednesday, 4th 

September 2024 

Sudha Car Museum School 

Hours 

School Bus ₹350/- 


